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We are pleased you are interested in applying to the Basic Peace Officer Academy at Edison State 

Community College. Enclosed are academy application materials and instructions. All forms should be 

typed or legibly printed in black ink. 

All academy students must purchase a National WebCheck-Law Enforcement criminal background check 

as part of the academy application. The Piqua Police Department and Edison State will perform the 

National WebCheck free of charge. However, you must make an appointment in advance. 

Information on other agencies, as well as the Piqua Police Department and Edison State, are listed in this 

packet. Before you go to any of these agencies, call and confirm the cost and the hours the agency will 

perform the service. Information on the individual county website_s ARE NOT ALWAYS ACCURATE. The 

completed WebCheck form, as well as the Student EnrollmenUCertification Record Form, MUST 

be returned before your physical assessment date can be scheduled. 

All application documents must be returned by Monday, May 30, 2022. 

Completed application forms may be returned to Veronica French; Room 337 or dropped off in Student 

Affairs; Room 160. There are also TWO convenient drop boxes at the Piqua Campus - one is located 

outside the Robinson Student Career Center - the other is located outside the North Hall entrance. We

encourage you to use letter-size envelopes. SEAL the envelope and write Veronica French (name of

recipient) on the front. When your application materials are received, you will be scheduled for your

physical assessment on Tuesday, May 31, 2022 from 1:30PM - 3:30PM or Wednesday, June 1, 2022

from 10:00AM - 12:00Am. The Basic Peace Officer Academy Commander will speak to the group after

the physical assessments are completed. Please plan accordingly, as this process may take a couple

hours.

Normal office hours are Monday through Thursday from 9:00am to 5:00pm and on Fridays from 9:00am 

to 4:00pm. 

This Basic Peace Officer Academy will begin July 6, 2022 and end December 17, 2022. The academy 

will meet Monday through Friday 8:30am to 1:30pm and on Saturdays 8:00am to 5:00pm or Monday 

through Friday 5:30pm to 10:30pm and on Saturdays 8:00am to 5:00pm. Applicant preferences will 

determine if the academy meets days or evenings. 

All academy students will register for classes at Edison State Community College. If you have never 

attended any college, you should complete the enclosed Edison State admission application and 

schedule an appointment to take the placement test. If you have been a student at Edison State within 

the last 5 years, you will not need to complete the Edison State admission application. If you intend to 

apply for financial aid, complete the enclosed Edison State admission application as soon as possible and 

select Criminal Justice as the major. 

Also enclosed is information pertaining to financial aid. If you have any questions concerning financial aid, 

please contact their office located in Student Services, Room 160 West Hall. The phone number is 937-

778-8600.

We look forward to a successful Peace Officer Academy. 

Sincerely, 

2 Y2 fd��h Phf'u;�---�
Dean of Professional & Technical Programs 
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